
 

 

           BDM REBUILD MISSOURI WEEK 

 
 
 

 

In December 2015, Winter Storm Goliath brought severe weather and tornadoes to a 
large part of the Plains, Midwest and Northeast. The unprecedented event caused 
by a dangerous combination of heavy rain, snow and river flooding set historic water 
level records across the state of Missouri. In St. Louis alone, the river crested at 
42.58 feet – just shy of the record.   
 
Because this disaster occurred the day before Christmas Eve, it received very little 
attention, despite the fact that 33 counties received a declaration for Individual 
Assistance and over 2,400 individuals and families applied for grants from FEMA. 

 
 
 

 

Brethren Disaster Ministries (BDM) is working with Eureka Disaster Relief 
Committee to help families affected by this flooding rebuild their homes. BDM has 
identified a week for volunteers to join in this recovery and is welcoming people from 
all districts. 

 
 
Scope of work (exact work to be determined on site) 
 Repairs to basements, kitchens, bathrooms & roofs 
 Replacing & finishing sheetrock 
 Painting 

Join us the week of April 30-May 6! 

The disaster 

What you can do about it 

 

WHEN 
 

April 30-May 6, 2017 

 

WHERE 
 

Eureka United Methodist Church  
15 North Central Ave 
Eureka, MO 63025  
 

COST 
 

 Free for BDM volunteers 
 

 Travel expenses for all volunteers   

not included 
 

VOLUNTEER INFO 
 

 25 volunteers (first 25 who 

sign-up, deadline to sign up is 

April 9) 

 Tools & meals Monday-Friday 

included 

 Beds provided; volunteers need 

to bring towels & bedding 

 

WHO TO CONTACT 
 

Gary Gahm, Missouri/Arkansas 
District Disaster Coordinator: 
 

gahmgb@comcast.net 
 

816-315-7256  
 
 


